
 
 

 

 
   

Gabinete do Presidente 

 
Professor Nick Bloom 

Department of Economics 

579 Jane Stanford Way, Stanford CA 94305 

650-725-7836 

 

       

Dear Professor Bloom, 

As president of the Economic and Social Council of Portugal, I would like to show my 

support for your outstanding Word Management Survey, and in particular for the ongoing survey 

wave in Portugal. Measuring management practices is crucial for learning how to improve them, 

which is something Portugal and all its firms are certainly striving for.  

Looking forward to learning about and reflecting on the results obtained.  

 

All the best, 

8th of August 2022 

 

 

Francisco Assis 

Presidente 
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